
OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS 

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF 

Date: January 4, 2023

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff �

Re: FY 2023 Bullet-Resistant Shield Grant Program - AW ARD

The Collin County Sheriffs Office respectfully requests approval to accept funds through the 
Bullet-Resistant Shield Grant. The Grant amount is $100,625.28, with no county match 
required. The grant period is from September 1, 2022, through August 31, 2023.
Funds will be used for the purchase of 15 bullet-resistant shields. This equipment is designed

to enhance patrol operations, traffic enforcement, emergency response, and crisis negotiations.
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